
 

 

March 10, 2015 
 
 
Dear Jeff: 
 
I have received your letter of February 13, 2105 expressing the wish of the Arkansas High 
Performance Computing Center (AHPCC) to participate in the XSEDE Federation as a Level 3 
Service Provider (SP) through its delivery of advanced computing resources and computational 
science expertise to Arkansas researchers. Your letter has been reviewed with the XSEDE Senior 
Management Team and we are very pleased to inform you that we approve your request for 
membership in the XSEDE Federation as a Level 3 Service Provider. 
 
With this letter, on behalf of the XSEDE Program, I affirm XSEDE’s understanding of the 
mutual responsibilities of XSEDE and SPs as documented in the “Requesting Membership in the 
XSEDE Federation as a Service Provider” document (version 2.0, dated 10 July 2014, at: 
http://hdl.handle.net/2142/49981) and commit to fulfill our obligations as described therein.  
In the event that you have an issue with XSEDE’s performance, please contact me directly. 
Similarly, if we perceive an issue, we will contact you. In either case we commit to work with you 
to resolve any issues. XSEDE looks forward to working with you and your staff at the AHPCC to 
advance the mission of XSEDE and the NSF in advancing the nation's research capability. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
John Towns 
PI and Project Director, XSEDE 
Executive Director, Science & Technology 
National Center for Supercomputing Applications 
University of Illinois 
Email:  jtowns@ncsa.illinois.edu 
Office: 217-244-3228 
Mobile: 217-419-2256 
FAX:    217-244-2909 
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